
 

 

 

Week 28 Thursday 20th April 2018 2017 
 

Monday 23rd  April After school activities:  Choir 

Music lessons: ukulele and guitar 

Class 2 visit to Pioneers Museum 

Daily mile at 1.15pm 

Tuesday 24th April After school activities: Football (years 4, 5 and 6) 

Wednesday 25th April 

 

Music lessons: violin and clarinet and brass 

Daily mile at 1.15pm 

Class 4 swimming lessons 

After school activities: Orchestra 

Thursday 26th April #Thrive school based sessions (named children) 

Talent Auditions round 2 

Music lessons: guitar 

After school activities: football (years 1, 2 and 3)  

Friday 27th April 

 

 

 

 



Attendance Trophy  

Class 5 are this week’s winners with 100% attendance.  

Well Done.  

 
 

Class 1 – 95.81% 

Class 2 – 98.40% 

Class 3 – 95.36% 

Class 4 – 97.50% 
 

Average attendance is 97.4%.  

Early Help 

Early Help is about helping children, young people and their families to deal with any issues as 

early as possible, before they turn into BIG problems.  

You can access information, advice and services at the right time to meet the needs of your 

family. 

Typical issues include: 

 General Health 

 Mental and emotional health 

 Behavioural problems at home or/and school 

 Finance Problems 

 Problems with housing 

 Relationship issues – separation and divorce 

 Domestic violence or abuse 

 Drug or alcohol concerns 

 Problems in the community – neighbours or isolation 

 

How can you find out what is available? 

 Ask your midwife, health visitor or school for help 

 Go online and search on the Family Services Directory at:  Rochdale.gov.uk/family help 

 Contact the locality team on 01706 922600 or email 

pennine.earlyhelplocalityteam@rochdale.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

 



P.E. Kits 

 

All children need to have the correct P.E. kit in school. P.E. is a legal requirement that all 

school must fulfil. It is also necessary for children to be dressed appropriately. 

Children need trainers for outdoors and pumps (or bare feet) or indoors. Children also need a 

plain white t-shirt, a pair of plain blue or black shorts and a tracksuit (plain blue, black or grey). 

All children with long hair must have their hair tied up for P.E. lessons and all jewellery must be 

removed. 

 

 

Warm Weather Clothing 

 

Children can wear blue and white checked dresses or grey shorts instead of trousers when the 

weather is warm. Children can also bring a sunhat to school.  

 

It is expected that children continue to wear black shoes during the summer months. Sandals are not 

appropriate as we find that accidents increase when they are worn, children wearing sandals will be 

asked to change into their P.E. trainers when they arrive at school. 

 

Sun cream can be sent into school in a labelled bottle and handed to the class teacher so children 

can reapply their own sun cream during the school day. We will not allow children to put on other 

people’s sun cream due to allergies. 

 

If your child suffers from hay fever, please speak to the office staff about allergy medication and 

sunglasses. We don’t allow children to wear sunglasses in school unless they provide evidence of hay 

fever from a parent. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


